Message

From: Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]

Sent: 7/17/2019 12:38:51 AM

To: Dennis Kanuk (dennis@mcadvise.com) [dennis@ mcadvise.com]

CC: Addie Farrell [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farre]; Brian Boxer
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519¢29-Brian Boxer]; IBECproject
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133¢d043ecal29d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp]; Whit Manley
[WManley@rmmenvirolaw.com]; Tiffany Wright (twright@rmmenvirolaw.com) [twright@rmmenvirolaw.com];
Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Loren Montgomery
(loren@mcadvise.com) [loren@mcadvise.com]

Subject: IBEC Shuttles

Hi Dennis,

Do you have a figure/diagram that shows the routes of the proposed IBEC shuttles (Metro Green Line's
Hawthorne/Lennox Station and the Metro Crenshaw/LAX Line's La Brea/Florence Station) and includes the updated site
plan and design? Please advise asap.

Thanks,
Christina




